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Access Limited at White Hall Boat Landing  
March 26 and March 27 

 
Beaufort County has contracted with O’Quinn Marine Construction to provide 
engineering services for the design of boat ramp improvements at White Hall Boat 
Landing.   Work in the parking area and landing area will occur Monday, March 26 
and Tuesday, March 27.  For more information, please contact the Beaufort County 
Engineering Department at 843-255-2700. 
 
Beaufort County Public Boat Landings Listing 
 
To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here.  To sign up for 
news alerts from the Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your zip code to 888777.  
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